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March 21, 2014 

Dear Dennis Dunlap, 

In regards to the violation notice I recieved from an inspection on February 
19,2014 . We here at Prairie River Woodworking LLC. are taking the following 
action's to correct the Emission limit violation. The reason we are in 
violation is due to a delay in recieving permits that were applied in June of 
2013. A new permit is in process to raise the current VOC limit allowed. We 
are also as of Febuary 2014 we are using a lower VOC Topcoat . If you have any 
question's please feel free to call. 

Thanks, Bryan Schwartz 

Prairie River Woodworking LLC. 
Office; 269-467-7863 
Fax;269-467-7321 
Email; prw®pcfreemail.com 
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